

Rectory Gardens Worthing West Sussex BN14 7TQ

TEL 01903 235389

EMAIL office@broadwaterce.org

Headteacher: Mr Aaron Morrissey

www.broadwaterce.org

8th September 2025

Dear Year 4 Parent/Carer,

Worthing Symphony Orchestra 'Live' at Worthing Assembly Hall – Friday 19th September 2025

Year 4 have been given the exciting opportunity to attend a free concert being held by Worthing Symphony Orchestra. They will experience a 'live' orchestra performing well-known pieces of music which will fuel the children's imaginations and creativity.



We will be walking to and from the Assembly Hall on the morning of **Friday 19**th **September**. Children will need to bring their own packed lunch (to be eaten back at school) as we cannot guarantee arriving back in time for a school hot lunch (if you have already ordered a hot lunch via ParentPay you need to cancel this by 11th September).

Inhalers and auto injectors that are normally kept in the classroom will be taken on this outing and returned back to the class on the day. As this is a local trip with no cost and within walking distance, it will come under the global trip consent we already hold at school.

If you hold a current DBS with the school and are able to assist in walking the children to and from the venue and join them for the concert please contact the office or email: office@broadwaterce.org, thank you.

Yours sincerely, Miss McKinnon / Mrs Dinch Year 4 Staff